
From: Dennis and Sharon Noble [mailto:dsnoble@shaw.ca]  
Sent: September 2, 2017 10:19 AM 
To: 'Minister.Transportation@gov.bc.ca' <Minister.Transportation@gov.bc.ca> 
Cc: Premier John Horgan (premier@gov.bc.ca) <premier@gov.bc.ca> 
Subject: BCUC Smart Meter Fires -- A report 
 

Dear Minister Trevena, 
 
Next week you will receive a box containing 2 binders with a report and evidence 
gathered over the last 3 years, entitled “BCUC & Smart Meter Fires:  The Failure to 
Protect”.  The report has been delivered to Premier Horgan’s constituency office and 
mailed to Mr. Morton, CEO and Chair of BCUC.  The covering letters are attached 
above.  
 
I would ask that you and your staff give serious consideration to the documents and the 
evidence showing that rules and regulations are being ignored, and that the Office of 
the Fire Commissioner is not reporting or tracking fires as intended. Neither are 
electrical fires being inspected according to the BC Safety Standards Act. With the 
information available to the officials, it is impossible for them to know that the smart 
meters are failing, burning and putting the lives and property of British Columbians at 
risk.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding anything in the report or require additional 
information, please let me know. 
 
Regards, 
Sharon Noble 
 


